
Inner Wheel Club of Marlow Newsletter – April 2022 
 
Our Club meeting on 1st March was attended by Jennie E., District 9 Chairman, who lit 
the candle of friendship (see below) and gave an interesting and enlightening talk about 
Inner Wheel and about her life, including her work as a counsellor.   Her talk was 
warmly appreciated and she kindly answered questions from members.   We are looking 
forward to seeing Jennie again at our 65th Birthday Tea on 13th April.  
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                   Joan, Carole, Kay and Maddy                          Pauline  & Nicki  -  collecting hamper donations 

Since the meeting on Tuesday, 1st March, which she attended, it is extremely sad to 
report that Norma has sadly passed away.    It was a great shock to her fellow members 
of Marlow Inner Wheel.   She will be fondly remembered as a long-standing, active, lively 
and friendly contributor to the life of our Club.   District 9 Chairman, Jennie, has sent her 
condolences.    Tributes to Norma will take place at our next Club meeting on 5th April. 

                                        
                                                               Rest in Peace, Norma. 
Norma’s funeral took place at 9.30 a.m. on Wednesday, 30th March at Greenacres 
Chiltern, Jordans and was followed by a wake at Court Gardens, Marlow. 
 



On the 4th March I presented a cheque for £200 to Y.E.S. (Youth Enquiry Services), High 
Wycombe. This donation was achieved by members’ payments, in lieu of dinners, to the 
charity a/c in February.   Thank you for your donations.   The cheque was gratefully 
received and I told the trustee that we aim to raise more in the coming months. 
 

      
           Trustee &YES volunteer, Jeanne S.                    Twiddle Muffs taken to Aubrey Ward 
                   receiving our cheque  
Pattie has completed three brilliant Twiddle Muffs, see above, and they have been taken 
to Aubrey Ward to be used by their residents. The teddies, below, were knitted by 
Avril’s friend.   They were given to Inner Wheel and taken, via Rotary, on a lorry to 
Poland/Ukraine recently. 

                                   
                                                All these Teddies have gone to Ukraine                      
Angela and I represented IW at the MTC Civic Service on 13th March at All Saints.    
Some of our members met at The Bull at Bisham for lunch on 17th March. 
 
Birthdays in April:  Avril and Jackie. 

                   
                      “A friend in need is a friend indeed.” 


